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Friday 28th January 2022

Multi Academy Trust
Our Mission, Vision and Values

Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our  communities, where everyone
succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are  happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and  able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Find us on Facebook by searching: Tregony Community Primary School



Dear Parents/Carers,

There is a vacancy for a cleaner at The Roseland Academy. Please follow the link below for details.
https://uk.indeed.com/jobs?q=cleaner&l=tregony&vjk=1ad517aa65f6a152 Tregony School is also looking
to employ some nursery practitioners, for some casual hours, to support our expanding nursery ,
An email was sent out with information regarding this but can also be found on the school website
under the ‘vacancies’ tab. Please see the link:
https://tregony.eschools.co.uk/website/vacancies/419815 There are many more vacancies across the
Trust, please look on our school website for further details.

This week, the school has had a focus on behaviour in the dining hall. In our assembly on Monday,
pupils were able to talk about the desirable behaviours, expectations and table manners. This will
continue to be monitored so that we can improve our pupils’ dining experience.

Little Carne Nursery have enjoyed taking part inthe ‘Big Birdwatching Week’; learning about different
garden birds, making bird houses and feeders and creating some fantastic artwork! They also
enjoyed their PE lesson, using parachutes and celebrating Australia Day by making flags and
learning about their native animals. Thank you for all of our donations of dressing up costumes; we
have a fantastic stock for the children to enjoy.

Towan Class have been discussing what they do at home to help; linking their learning to the
Farmer Duck story. They have really enjoyed making their own model using different junk materials.
In maths, they are singing and learning number bonds to 5. The children especially enjoyed their
virtual farm visit.

This week, Summers Class have been working hard writing their own superhero stories based
around the story ‘Send for a Superhero’.  They have created their own villains and superheroes and
have really enjoyed thinking of how the villains were trying to destroy our school, and how the
superheroes managed to stop and capture them.  The children have shown that they have fantastic
imaginations when they have been writing their stories.

Porthcurnick Class have written dragon descriptions with some excellent similes.  They created their
own pentatonic melodies on the glockenspiels and thoroughly enjoyed the cricket coaching, but the
highlight of the week was definitely making castles from recycled packaging!   It was fascinating to
see the different ways they constructed their castles, working together to solve challenges such as
how to make a working drawbridge.

Portholland Class have been learning about Islam; they have learnt about the five pillars and the
importance of daily prayer to Muslims. The children were fascinated by this aspect of religious
practice and had many insightful questions. Mr Honour, a student teacher, has joined our class and
he has been getting to know the children before he teaches the class later in the term.

Porthluney Class have been learning about The Blitz and writing setting descriptions; they planned
each sentence carefully and tried to include all of the SPaG that they have learnt. One of my
favourite sentences was ‘Our local village exploded into one almighty puzzle.’ They have also been
adding to their cricket skills with Mr Shaikh, this week learning how to be ferocious fielders.

Yours sincerely

Kate Douglass
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Pupils have really enjoyed learning to field this week with Mr Shaikh and are looking forward
to batting next week.

Portholland have been showing excellent coordination skills in badminton and have begun
to hold short rally’s with a partner. Porthluney and Porthcurnick are continuing to improve
their dance pieces and can’t wait to perform them to others at the end of the half term.

Miss K Mulroy
P.E lead

Congratulations to our School Council members.
Porthluney: Emily and Anna
Portholland: Lily and Ailla
Porthcurnick: Sennen S and Tabitha
Summers: Riley and Brandon

You can find the minutes from our meetings on the school website under the ‘about us’ heading.

Miss Mulroy

For your information, the majority of letters will
be sent via email so please check your inbox
frequently! Thank you.

Advert for casual Nursery staff

Outstanding dinner money letters

I hope you all received my email earlier this week regarding road safety and supervision of young
children at the end of the day.  At school, road safety is taught.  However, how to keep safe on the
road needs to be frequently revisited at home too.

Please follow the link below to find guidance on supporting your children with learning about road
safety.
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https://www.rospa.com/media/documents/road-safety/teaching-road-safety-a-guide-for-p
arents.pdf

● Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February Half Term
● Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April ~ Easter Holidays
● Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday—School Closed to pupils
● Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half Term
● Friday 10th June - INSET DAY - School Closed to pupils
● Friday 22nd July Last Day of Term
● Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July - INSET DAYS School Closed to pupils

Inset Days for 2021/22

Friday 10th June 22
Monday 25th July 22
Tuesday 26th July 22

Finally, don’t forget to check our website for school related information. Each class has a page and
a blog so you can see what your child is learning at school.  You can also add us on Facebook to
keep up-to-date with news, reminders and photos.

Little Carne:Joey for super maths work on the
number 3 and Lillie for making a superb
birdhouse with junk modelling. Mallory-Jane for
a super painting of a robin and for careful
selection of the appropriate colours.
Towan: Gracie and Grace for making their own
picture book
Summers:
Porthcurnick:
Portholland:
Porthluney:

Little Carne:
Towan: Arty for trying really hard to follow
instructions
William for having a positive week within all
areas of his learning
Summers:  Grace for having a quiet,
hardworking attitude towards her learning and
showing good progress in all subjects
Porthcurnick: Sennen F and Oscar for improving
their handwriting.
Portholland:  Lily and Imogen for always
listening carefully and for working hard.
Porthluney: Riley F for working independently in
maths and demonstrating a strong
understanding of number bonds to 20
Saskia for striving to include ambitious
punctuation in her writing
P.E Award: Tristan for excellent movement and
ideas in our dragon dancing
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Team captains and points
Godrevy: Krystal and Caitlin - 1926
Trevose: Jago and Anna - 1723
St Antony: Elowyn and Curtis - 2561
Lizard: Isaac and Megan - 2179

Towan: 97.14%
Summers: 99.33%
Porthcurnick: 97.50%
Portholland: 91.79%
Porthluney: 90.28%

White band - William
Yellow band - Eddie
Orange band - Harriet, Annalea, Georgia

Blue band - Wilf
Green band - Caitlin, Henry, Lola G, Lawrie,
Aiden
Brown band - Elizabeth
Black band -

Please look at the vacancies part of our school website for job opportunities across the
multi-academy trust. https://tregony.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/419815

It’s important for everyone to know how to spot the potential signs of child sexual abuse and
where to go for support if concerned. The government’s new Stop Abuse Together website can
help you learn to spot the signs and know when it’s right to reach out for more support.

If you feel something’s not right, you can call the NSPCC helpline on 0808 800 5000. No matter
what’s happened, there’s always someone who will listen to you and take what you say seriously.
https://stopabusetogether.campaign.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=508ee
5cac4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_03_21_05_01_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_8f9a6de061-508
ee5cac4-321630309&mc_cid=508ee5cac4&mc_eid=cd8ea985b2

VACANCIES

Gerrans school has a number of support staff vacancies.  Please look at our website for
further information.

Find us on Facebook by searching: Tregony Community Primary School

https://tregony.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/419815
https://stopabusetogether.campaign.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=508ee5cac4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_03_21_05_01_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_8f9a6de061-508ee5cac4-321630309&mc_cid=508ee5cac4&mc_eid=cd8ea985b2
https://stopabusetogether.campaign.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=508ee5cac4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_03_21_05_01_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_8f9a6de061-508ee5cac4-321630309&mc_cid=508ee5cac4&mc_eid=cd8ea985b2
https://stopabusetogether.campaign.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=508ee5cac4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_03_21_05_01_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_8f9a6de061-508ee5cac4-321630309&mc_cid=508ee5cac4&mc_eid=cd8ea985b2

